
Embassy of Japan Conducts Origami Workshop at San Juan North Secondary 

On Thursday, March 6, 2025, the Embassy of Japan conducted an Origami Workshop at 

San Juan North Secondary. The workshop included an introduction to Origami, its 

modern applications, and an interactive paper folding session. Additionally, information 

and brochures about the JET Programme and MEXT scholarships were distributed to the 

students. 

The Embassy conducted two sessions, each with thirty participants, inclusive of both staff 

and students. The interactive sessions and engaging presentations captivated the 

participants, sparking their interest in origami and Japan. They responded enthusiastically, 

asking numerous questions, and engaging in lively discussions. The joyful atmosphere 

was filled with curiosity and excitement as they interacted with their origami creations 

and learned more about Japan and its culture. 

The Embassy of Japan looks forward to continuing its cultural exchange initiatives and 

fostering a deeper understanding of Japan among the youth. 
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